
Patrick Zenner <patrick.zenner@como.gov>

Requested 4/10 Tabling
Melinda Lucas <melindalucas@igrealestate.com> Wed, Feb 26, 2025 at 9:30 AM
To: patrick.zenner@como.gov, Ross Halligan <ross.halligan@como.gov>

 we would like to request to table case #84 which was scheduled for 3/6 to be tabled until 4/10's Planning and Zoning Commission meeting.

Thanks so much! 
Melinda 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ross Halligan <ross.halligan@como.gov>
Date: February 24, 2025 at 3:02:18 PM CST
To: Melinda Lucas <melindalucas@igrealestate.com>
Subject: Re: #84-2025 case number

Perfect, you will need to send an email to myself and my supervisor patrick.zenner@como.gov. The subject should be
"Requested 4/10 Tabling". The body reiterates the subject and how you are requesting to table case #84 which was
scheduled for 3/6 to be tabled until 4/10's Planning and Zoning Commission meeting.

Thank you,

Ross

On Mon, Feb 24, 2025 at 2:46 PM Melinda Lucas <melindalucas@igrealestate.com> wrote:
Yes this works. Thank you! 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 24, 2025, at 2:25 PM, Ross Halligan <ross.halligan@como.gov> wrote:

 
It is important that you attend the meeting. To be able to do that, we recommend that you request to table the
case for a later date. The agenda for the 3/20 meeting is full. Would 4/10's meeting work for you? You will still
get through the regulatory process for the conditional use permit before the ordinance is in effect. Let me
know as early as you can because we order display signs for cases and would like to finalize the order.

Let me know if you have any questions,

Ross

On Mon, Feb 24, 2025 at 9:58 AM Melinda Lucas <melindalucas@igrealestate.com> wrote:
Ross-

Good Morning:
We have our public hearing for short term rentals on March 6th @ 7:00.

We are on vacation that date and can’t attend. What are our options?

How important is it for us to be there? We have had zero trouble or complaints since we started it over two
years ago and we are located local in columbia.

Also- we send all documentation we would like to present to this email address?

Thanks so much for working on all of this! I know it’s been such a mess!

Melinda Lucas

Sent from my iPhone
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